Goliad County Groundwater Conservation District
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON RULES REVISIONS

Notice is hereby given that a Public hearing will be held on Monday, April 19, 2021 at 5:00 p.m. at the
Goliad County Groundwater Conservation District office located at 118 S. Market St., in Goliad, Texas,
pursuant to Chapter 36.101, Subchapter D, section (d) of the Texas Water Code to receive public comment
on the Goliad County Groundwater Conservation District Rules Revisions approved by the Board of
Directors on February 22, 2021. A full copy of the rules with revisions may be viewed at
www.goliadcoged.org or visit the District office. Revisions to District rules approved by the Board are
described below.

Rule 8.4 (B) (9) — Reword rule to read - The amount of groundwater required to sustain the current
and future economic stability within the boundary of the Goliad County Groundwater Conservation
District must be determined and allocated using the data compiled in the “GCGCD
GROUNDWATER AVAIIBILTY EVALUATION STUDIES”.
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